
 

 
 
 
 

 

Yes! There will be a 
HIGH HOLY DAYS FOOD DRIVE 

 

We are continuing our treasured TBT tradition of 
providing food for those in need.  It’s even more 
critical this year for farm workers and other 
struggling families. 
  

October 1 - October 11, 2024 
 

 

Q:   Who will be the recipients of the 2023 Food Drive? 

A:    1. Farm worker families.  Food Share will deliver your donations directly to the 
farms or other distribution sites.  

 2.  Brotherhood Food Distribution.  They serve 50 diverse recipients who often 
must choose between food or rent. 

 3.   Food Share.  Each $1 donated provides almost 3 meals.  Monetary donations 
should be mailed to TBT and will be forwarded as a group to Food Share. 

 

Q:   What are some of the foods that farm worker families need? 

A:   Dried or canned pinto or black beans, canned whole tomatoes, tomato sauce and 
mixed vegetables, long grain white or brown rice, Masa corn flour, vegetable oil, 
mayonnaise, angel hair pasta, thin noodles or Ramen noodles.  

 

Q:    Do you also want other types of food? 

A:   Absolutely!  We welcome a variety of nourishing, non-perishable items.   
 NO GLASS CONTAINERS.  All recipients will enjoy canned fruits, vegetables 
 and soups, tuna and chicken, pasta and pasta sauce, low-sugar cereals & breakfast  

bars, etc.  All kids love peanut butter and mac & cheese.   
 

Q:   Are you collecting clothing, diapers or other items? 

A:   NO, we are only collecting food and checks made out to Food Share. Perhaps we 
can do another collection later.  

 

Q:   Where should we bring our donations? 

A:   There will be a convenient area in or adjacent to the TBT parking lot that will be 
clearly marked.  Donations will be transferred into the POD throughout the day. 

    
Thank you for supporting the traditions that 

define us. This year our tzedakah is more 

important than ever. 

 

Your Social Action Committee 

 
 

 


